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The  Stokesley 

Pride-in-our-Town Association

www.stokesleypride.org.uk
          



MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 23RD APRIL 2012

Attending – Linda Purnell, Jill Lee, David Scott, Michael Scott, Frank Cuthbert, Eric Lee, George Carter, Alan Weighell, Mike and Lovaine Irving, Fred Lee, Derek Whiting.

The Minutes of the previous meeting being taken as read, Matters arising were:-

1. The funding for the new ziggurat now stands at £9317.  We have not been successful in raising funds from the Co-op, and the Newcastle Building Society would rather sponsor an individual project of some sort.  The possibility of the development of the area in front of the library is to be put to them.  

2. The movement of the new ziggurat to the town for installation  will be effected by farmer Robert Campbell.  The feasibility of  future movement  of the structure by fork lift is to be ascertained by George Carter.

3. The programme for the removal of the old ziggurat and the installation of the new one are as in last month’s minutes. (i.e. removal 17th May – installation 20th May 10.0 a.m.)

4. It is hoped to plant up the new ziggurat and all the tubs in the Market Place in time for the opening on June 2nd. (even if the planting of the rest of the town has to be delayed due to weather conditions.)

5. At the opening ceremony Linda will say a few words first, followed by George .  The donors will be thanked and the dedication to Wilf will be announced.  The opening will take place at 12.00 noon to be followed by a reception in the Town Hall.

6. The Secretary will be furnished with a list of guests to be invited to the reception. There will be a meeting on Wednesday 2nd May in the Town Hall at 2.0 p.m. to arrange the reception. 

7. The exhibition will be set up by David and George on the 31st May.

8. It was agreed that Rainbow’s  Logo should be on the new ziggurat.

9. LITTER PICKING DAY 19th May 9.30-11.0.  Free refreshments will be served in the Chapel schoolroom.

10. Watering Rota – Frank has kindly agreed to arrange this.  The new arrangement is that the hoses are to be kept in the cupboard in the gents’ toilet and the tap in there is to be used instead of the one outside the town hall.  The wand and key to the cupboard are to be passed on to the next on the rota.

11. COFFEE MORNING – 17th August – there will be a cake stall and tombola (prizes to be provided by ourselves.)

12. Treasurer’s Report – there are sufficient fund to cover this year’s costs.  We may have to look at the tub rental next year.

THE NEXT MEETING HAS BEEN BROUGHT FORWARD TO THE 21ST MAY 2012.

